

Dear IPVA member

August, 1, 2015

It is that time a year when the flowers are gone, grass has dried out and the noxious weeds are about to spread their seeds, thus it is time to get lots mowed.

Per Section XV Repairs and Maintenance of the Island Park Village Protective Covenants "Grounds shall be properly maintained, and shall not be overrun with weeds, or accumulative debris or to become unsightly or offensive or become a fire hazard."

Please get your lots mowed ASAP and as a minimum by August 16th to prevent the spread of noxious weeds and fires. The association can mow your lots if need be for \$25 if you call us at 558-0271

Thanks, your Island Park Board of Directors